GRANT F. LANGLEYCity Attorney

MIRIAM R. HORWITZ ADAM B. STEPHENS MARY L. SCHANNING JAN A. SMOKOWICZ Deputy City Attorneys



Milwaukee City Hall Suite 800 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3551 Telephone: 414.286.2601 • TDD: 414.286.2025 • Fax: 414.286.8550

February 11, 2019

Brent Holmes McKinley Boat Owners Association P.O. Box 837 Milwaukee, WI 53201

Re: Letter Regarding Bridge Operations

Dear Mr. Holmes:

This letter is confirming that we have received the letter dated January 9, 2019, from the McKinley Boat Owners Association to City Attorney Grant F. Langley that included the association's opposition to the action taken on December 5, 2018, to proceed with requesting permission form the United States Coast Guard an expansion to the existing restrictions to the waterways of the Milwaukee river system. We have forwarded the letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk's office so that it may be added to Common Council file #171765. Thank you for sending the letter, we value hearing from you on this issue.

Very Truly Yours,

MARY L. SCHANNING Deputy City Attorney

C: Jim Owczarski, City Clerk



SUSAN E. LAPPEN PATRICIA A. FRICKER

ELLEN H. TANGEN

KATHRYN Z. BLOCK

KEVIN P. SULLIVAN

THOMAS D. MILLER ROBIN A. PEDERSON

HEATHER H. HOUGH

ANDREA J. FOWLER
PATRICK J. MCCLAIN
NAOMI E. GEHLING
CALVIN V. FERMIN
BENJAMIN J. ROOVERS
ELLENY B. CHRISTOPOULOS
RACHEL S. KENNEDY
TYRONE M. ST. JUNIOR

HANNAH R. JAHN SAVEON D. GRENELL JULIE P. WILSON GREGORY P. KRUSE

SHEILA THOBANI KATRYNA C. RHODES

NICOLE F. LARSEN JAMES M. CARROLL

WILLIAM G. DAVIDSON Assistant City Attorneys

KIMBERLY A. PRESCOTT

JEREMY R. MCKENZIE PETER J. BLOCK JENNY YUAN ALLISON N. FLANAGAN

JAY A. UNORA

HEIDI WICK SPOERL GREGG C. HAGOPIAN